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Newhall Bulletin: 27.11.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 100% 

Willow 97.8% 

Beech 99% 

Rowan 99.6% 

Elm 94.8% 

Hazel 97.5% 

House Points 

Air 1091 

Earth 1011 

Fire 1048 

Water 1054 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
Just like that we’ve reached the end of November and find ourselves heading swiftly into the festive period. This year has 
been difficult for many of us and very different for us all. We continue to be so proud of how our children have coped with 
all the changes we have had to implement which is why we are very excited to be able to offer them a number of activities 
over the next few weeks.  We are hopeful that our planned activities will bring a little bit of magic and excitement to 
Newhall.  Please do have a look at the ‘upcoming events’ and ‘PTA’ sections of this letter.  
It’s wonderful to see so many children continuing to reflect our school values of honesty, aspiration, reflection, respect, 
responsibility and resilience and at the same time trying their hardest with their learning.  Well done to all our stars, 
writers, mathematicians and readers of the week who would have been recognised with certificates. 
 
Christmas Cards 
Children may wish to write cards for their friends as they have in previous years.  Therefore, we have 
arranged for each class to have their own post box!  Cards can be ‘posted’ and will be kept for 3 days 
before sorting and distributing.  The last posting day will be Tuesday 15th December. 
 
Book Fair - Week Commencing 30th November 

We will, once again, be holding our Book Fair week commencing 30th November.  Sadly, we are 
unable to invite you in to browse and choose books in the usual way due to COVID-19 restrictions.  
Please browse the order form with your children at home and send in the completed form with 
payment next week.  Orders will be fulfilled and sent home at the end of next week.  Supporting the 
Book Fair raises money to purchase free books for our School Library. 

Upcoming Events: 
30th November—Book Fair 

9th December—Christmas Lunch/
Christmas Jumper Day 

15th December—Virtual Pantomime  

18th December—Last day of term, 
school closes at 1.30pm. 

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can 
be read by any barcode scanner app on 
your smart phone to access the allergen 
and nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new winter menu so 
please do have a look 
at the new options.  

Friends of Newhall PTA  
In the absence of our grand 
Christmas Fayre, we are 
holding a sponsored walk, 
run, cycle, scoot to Lapland!   
We need to collectively  
cover 1,413 miles to get 
there.   
The children have been given 
a sponsorship form to rec-
ord their miles and sponsors 
and the child in each class 
that travels the furthest dis-
tance will receive a prize! 


